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Dear parents / carers, 

Welcome back after the half term break. I hope you all had a lovely two weeks. Thank you to all 

the parents and carers who took part in the survey. The feedback was really positive. We will 

always act on any areas you feel we need to develop so your opinions are important to us. In the 

main reception, there is now a suggestion box so that you can add to it as you think of ways we 

can improve even further. There will also be a suggestion box for pupils so they can have a voice 

in what happens at school. 

We will be looking at homework as a school over the next few weeks and also send out useful 

websites that you can access at home too.  

As always, if you aren’t happy and would like to talk to myself or a member of the SLT, then you 

can find us at the gate at the start and end of the day or come to the main office to book an 

appointment. 

Remembrance Day 

We were lucky to have a visit from the British Legion. They held two assemblies to talk to 

EYFS and KS1 and then KS2. The assemblies were really informative and the children really 

enjoyed them. We also held a two minute silence outside and listened to the Last Post. 

The eldest children placed a wreath to mark their respect.  

                                                  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Inspire +  

Inspire + come into school to help deliver lunchtime clubs as well as support us in a variety 

of ways to engage and inspire all students in various sport. We have two new Young 

Ambassadors from Year 6. They are responsible for helping with playground games and 

they have already made a huge impact. We are lucky to have them! Well done! 

 

                                                  

 

School Council  

One of the main areas that our School Council wanted to develop was playtimes. They 

wanted more equipment and zones to play in. We have done this and also ‘The Weavers’ 

have donated a further £500 to spend on playground equipment. We want to say a big 

thank you to them! 

 

 



 

 

Family Bingo 

We have sold lots of tickets and are nearly sold out so thank you for your support. You 

need one ticket per child that comes to Bingham Primary School. They will receive a hot 

dog and drink. The whole family are welcome to come and take part. There will be prizes 

for one line, a full house and a game called ‘Stand up Sit down’. 

                          

 

 

 

 

News from around the classes 

Robin Class (EYFS) 

As well as rehearsing for their Nativity, the children have made their own books and 

written words. They were so happy to share them with me in my office. 



                                               

Swan Class (Year 1) 

They have been busy learning new sounds in their phonics and learning their number 

bonds in Maths. Look at that headteacher sticker shine!!! 

 

 

 

 

Barn Owl Class (Y2)   

Year 2 pupils have had an Inspire + coach in at Monday lunchtime to play team games. 

They have loved their sessions so far. 



                                                  

Kingsfisher Class  (Y3&4) In English, the children have been writing character descriptions. 

I have read a lot of them and they are of a very high standard. Well done!  

                                      

 

Starling Class (Y5 & 6) In Art, the children have been making collages and worked a 

number of weeks to design them. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anti Bullying Week 

The children were invited to come to school with odd socks on Monday. We had an 

assembly about Bullying and talked about how we should treat others. KS2 also had an 

assembly about Protected Characteristics. Some of these are democracy and our rights 

as citizens.  

                   

                                       

 Safeguarding 

 



If you have any safeguarding concerns, below are the people to speak to in school.  

 

These are our school safeguarding leads: 

 

Miss Mitchell is our 
Designated 
Safeguarding Lead 
(DSL) 

 

Mrs Pask is our Deputy 
Safeguarding Lead 
(DDSL) 

 

Mrs Orton is our 
Deputy Safeguarding 
Lead (DDSL) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

                  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


